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MR Ruth Canning
3 Bentley Avenue ST
Sydney NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

Forestville RSL is the centre of the community. It's a pivotal meeting spot for families. The
open grass area gives so many families a safe opportunity to enjoy outdoor play and food. To
take this away from the community would be very sad. There is no need for any retirement
homes, there is already some in the area. I wholeheartedly object to the submission and do
not believe it should be approved. Having apartments overlook children play field is also not
appropriate.




